
 

 

    150

$  4,435.00 

     $ 20.00 

$ 40.00 

              

$59,008.26  
 

For 24 hours, our youth will be going without solid food –  

liquids only! – to raise awareness and funds for significant  

needs in other countries. Students will be reaching out to 

DBIC congregation, family, and friends for donations.  
 

Our projects this year continue long-term partnership with  

Dr. John Spurrier and Macha Hospital in Zambia, Africa  

and the Walsh family and Open Door Development in  

Burkina Faso, Africa.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for supporting our youth and these ministries! 

  Famine 2017 
     March 10 - 11 

Questions?  Contact Pastor Jeff  

at jeff.conrady@dillsburgbic.org  

or 717.877.8506  



 

 

 

 
 

Do you like to play? We have the perfect spot for you! On the fourth  

Sunday of every month, we need a volunteer to staff the toddler room during 

the church service. If cuddling little ones is more your speed, we also have a 

spot available in the nursery during Sunday school every fifth Sunday (four 

times a year). Please see/email Jenny or Patty Cathro if you would be  

interested in serving our youngest church members in this way!  

 

Easter Choir Rehearsals begin next Sunday, March 5th, from 4:00-5:30p.m. 

in the sanctuary, and continue (except for March 19th) every Sunday at the 

same time until  we sing for the Easter service on April 16th.  Please join us  

as we joyfully celebrate Jesus!  Contact Randy Fish with questions. 

 

 

Doulos Deadline - Articles for the month of April are due to Carolyn  

Kimmel by March 8. Articles, etc. may be submitted in written form,  

by e-mail, or on CD via her church mailbox. 

 

 

Our February item for New Hope Ministries is body wash. Please place 

your donations in the New Hope box. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


